MAY FAMILY
NEWSLETTER

MAY 3, 2021

The Beautiful
Month of May

DEAR COPPER HILL FAMILIES,

Happy sunny days! This school year has been a tremendous journey and we are getting closer
to the end. Words cannot express our gratitude for our community's ongoing support. Let's
take this opportunity to finish strong, and appreciate the hard work of our families, students,
and staff.

We thank you all very much for your continued support of your children and school
community. Copper Hill School is Brave, Smart, Kind and Connected.

Please see important reminders below.

With great appreciation,



Jesse Lockett
Principal

Amy Switkes
Vice Principal
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TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK

HAPPY TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK TO OUR AMAZING COPPER HILL TEACHERS! AT
EACH AND EVERY TURN, THEY WENT ABOVE AND BEYOND TO MEET OUR STUDENTS' AND
FAMILIES' NEEDS. OUR COMMUNITY IS BEYOND GRATEFUL FOR THEIR DEDICATION,
KINDNESS, & PROFESSIONALISM DURING THIS SCHOOL YEAR.




School Nurse

Putting on band aides, 99
Stopping a bloody nose,
Holding on to ice packs,

Giving out change of clothes.
Tirelessly healing
all day long,

Just to make sure,

that nothing goes wrong,

Our children are safer,
because of you,

Thank You School Nurse,

For all that you do.

THANK YOU, NURSE LISA!

OUR SCHOOL COMMUNITY IS EXTREMELY GRATEFUL FOR HER SUPPORT AND DEDICATION
DURING THIS SCHOOL YEAR! NURSE LISA HAS FACILITATED OUR COVID PROTOCOLS WITH
GREAT PROFESSIONALISM, DEDICATION, AND KINDNESS TO KEEP OUR STUDENTS AND
STAFF SAFE.

IMPORTANT PRINCIPAL NOTES AND REMINDERS

HEALTH AND SAFETY

CoVID-19:
¢ We must continue to work together to ensure the safety of our school community. Please
contact our school nurse, Mrs. Maslankowski via email Imaslank1@frsd.k12.nj.us, if there
has been a close contact, symptoms, a positive test, or if you have traveled out of the tri-
state area. In addition, please be sure to contact the main office if you anticipate any
travel in the upcoming months.

¢ Please continue to complete the health screening in Genesis each morning your child is
attending in-person learning by 7:30 AM.
o Please continue to read Dr. McGann's newsletters pertaining to the impact of COVID 19.



mailto:lmaslank1@frsd.k12.nj.us

¢ As the weather warms, please be sure to send your child to school with water. Students
will be outside for physical education and mask breaks.

VIRTUAL/REMOTE SUBSTITUTES

¢ If aremote learning teacher is absent, then students may receive live instruction from a
substitute, a Copper Hill staff member, or asynchronous (not live) instruction/lessons.

» Notification will come from the school, and/or teacher, that there will be a modification to
the facilitation of the lesson.

ATTENDANCE

Student Attendance:

¢ Please continue to correspond with the office if your child is going to be absent from
school.

 If your child is late to attend in-person or virtual classes, he/she will be marked tardy. If
students are picked up from school prior to dismissal time or leave their virtual sessions
early, they will be marked as early dismissal.

IMPORTANT DATES

5/3/21 to 5/7/21- Teacher Appreciation Week
5/12/21- National School Nurse's Day
5/25/21- Hallway Hand Prints

5/31/21- School Closed, Memorial Day

MAY LUNCH MENU

Please visit our school website each month for the daily lunch menu:

https://frsd.nutrislice.com/menu/copper-hill/lunch/2021-05-30
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COPPER HILL HANDPRINTS

We will continue our beautiful tradition of placing our kindergarten and new students'
handprints on the interior walls of Copper Hill. First grade students will be doing their
handprints as well because we were not able to do it last year.

Please see details below:

Tuesday, 5/25/21

Kindergarten: In-person students will do their handprints during the school day.
1st Grade: In-person students will do their handprints during the school day.
In-person new students from last school year and this school year (2-4th Grade).
Virtual Students

Virtual Kindergarteners: 5 p.m.

Virtual 1st Graders: 5:30 p.m.

Virtual New Students: 6:00 p.m.

Please arrive at the designated time. Any questions, please contact the main office.



PTO NEWS

*s Copper Hill Spiritwear - Our online store is open year round. Delivered right to your door.
There are 12 designs and tons of products!
Store link -> www.copperhillspiritwear.com

B Cougar Cuisine - The Copper Hill "Cougar Cuisine" Cookbook is on sale! Over 130 are
already sold! Copper Hill staff, students, and families submitted their favorite recipes for this
professionally prepared cookbook! Don't miss out on your chance to purchase this wonderful
Copper Hill Family keepsake! All proceeds will go to the Copper Hill PTO. $20.00 per
cookbook! Local delivery only. Please see the link below to order and for more information.
https:/www.frsd.k12.nj.us/cms/lib/NJ01001104/Centricity/Domain/281/COUGAR%20CUISINE
%200RDER.pdf

Olivers Labels - Tired of losing your kid's clothing, lunchboxes, water bottles, etc..? Hate
making labels at home every year? Want to organize your life? Well, Oliver's Labels is the
solution! Not just for kids, lots of labels for parents. Lots of options to choose from and you
will be helping out the PTO, as we will earn a 20% commission on everything that is purchased,
so get shopping!

Please use the following link to shop: http://www.oliverslabels.com/CopperHillPTO

YOUR PATIENCE, FLEXIBILITY, AND CONTINUED
SUPPORT ARE GREATLY APPRECIATED!
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